
 

 
 

 

On April 21, 2022 at approximately 1600 hrs., there was a reported shooting at the 600 Block of South Wenatchee Ave.  
At the request of the Wenatchee Police Department, Chelan County Sheriff’s Office Detectives were asked to 
investigate. 

Detectives contacted the victim at the emergency room of Central Washington Hospital.  It was determined the victim 
had been shot and the injury was not life threatening. 

During t he interview the victim did not wish to cooperate in the criminal investigation. 

At this time, this incident does not appear gang related and Law Enforcement does not believe there is an ongoing 
threat to community safety. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release     Contact:  Chief of Patrol Adam Musgrove 

Incident #: 22C03613     Phone: (509) 667-6833 

Date: 04/22/2022     http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 

 


